
 

Contractor Registration Number FIRESI*024C5 

 

CITY OF PUYALLUP                                                         March 24, 2025 

333 S MERIDIAN  

PUYALLUP, WA 98371 

ATTN: To whom it may concern 

 

 

 

RE: Xfinity Puyallup Submittal  

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 In regard to the hydraulic calculations for this project. Hydraulic calculations are not required or 

necessary for the work performed on this project. The sprinkler system at Xfinity Puyallup is existing and 

has been previously hydraulically calculated. We are not changing the sprinkler system in any way that 

would affect the previously approved hydraulic calculations. There is no change to the existing sprinkler 

spacing, k-factor, occupancy or pipe routing. Sprinklers are currently installed on flexible sprinkler drops 

and will only be relocated to new ceiling tile locations as necessary. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fireshield, Inc. 

Chandler Streuli 

Designer 


